

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Guilderland Central School District, Albany County, New York will hold a public hearing on July 5, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at Guilderland High School, Large Group Instructional Room, 8 School Road, Guilderland Center, NY to consider proposed Code of Conduct Policy.

All interested person and citizens will have an opportunity to be heard at the said hearing.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Guilderland Central School District provides reasonable accommodations for the disabled.  Disabled individuals who need assistance in order to participate should contact Linda Livingston at 456-6200 ext 0125.  Advance notice is requested.

	By order of the Guilderland Central School District
	Linda Livingston, District Clerk
